
 

Stomping Out Hate 
          Dance 
 
January 28, 2014 
 
Dear Parents and Students:  

 
 
During our second annual Erase The Hate week, we’ll be holding a school dance on Friday, 
January 31, 2014.  Our Erase the Hate week focuses on the importance of respecting one 
another, celebrating diversity, and increasing students’ tolerance and acceptance of others.  We 
want to emphasize that our differences are what make us all unique.  We plan to end the week 
by celebrating at our Stomping Out Hate dance on Friday, January 31st from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. 
(right after school), in the cafeteria. The cost of a dance ticket is $5.00, which includes a healthy 
snack.  To purchase a ticket, the bottom portion of this notice must be signed by a parent or 
guardian and brought, along with your $5.00, to lunch on Monday, 1/27 – Thursday, 1/30.  Only 
300 tickets will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis and NO tickets will be sold on Friday 
during lunch or at the door during the dance.  
 
Come to school on the day of the dance and stay after school to join your friends for an 
afternoon of music and good times. Please remember to arrive to school dressed in a manner 
that is comfortable for the school day and dancing, but also in compliance with the school dress 
code. 
 
Since students will not be going home before the dance, book bags will be stored in a locked 
classroom.  No book bags will be allowed in the cafeteria.  Teachers and chaperones will walk 
students down to the car loop in front of school at 5:00 p.m. to meet their rides.  
 
Any student who receives a referral between January 21-31st will not be permitted to attend the 
dance. 
  

Mark the date on your calendar & return bottom with $5 for ticket 
 

RBSMS Stomping Out Hate Dance 
Friday, January 31, 2014 3:00 PM-5:00 PM 

 

Student Name__________________________________________ Team_________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Printed Name___________________________________________________  
 

Parent/Guardian Contact Number During Dance Hours  _______________________________ 
 
*All students must have a completed “RBSMS Anti-Bullying Policy” form prior to attending any extra curricular events.  These were 
distributed during the second week of school. An additional copy has been printed on the reverse side for completion if needed. 


